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D.O.1t7t2018-c&F

Dated: 1 2th August, 2022

Dear Gehlen,

This is regarding project proposals for seeking financial assistance from KFW
under the lndo-German Bilateral Development Cooperation. The following project
proposals has been considered in consultation with the concerned stakeholders and
has been approved by DEA. The copies of the ppR are enclosed

i. lntegrated Urban lnfrastructure Development in Rishikesh, Uttarakhand
[External financing of Euro 160 miilion from Kfw (ppRlD 11322)l

ii. Green Energy Corridor ll Projects of Kerala [External flnancing of Euro 112
million from KfW( PPRID 11581)l;

iii. Sustainable Municipal lnfrastructure Financing in Tamil Nadu -phase lll
[External financing of Euro 500 million along-with accompanying measures (grant)
from KfW (PPRID 11681); and,

iv. Climate Resilient Water lnvestment Challenge under Jal Jeevan Mission -
Urban [External financing of Euro 200 miilion from Kfl// (ppRtD 11s27)).

2. We should be grateful if you would kindly consider the proposals and facilitate
the implementation of the project.

With regards,

Ashish Sharma
Under Secretary (G&F)
Tel: 2309-5073

Mr. Uwe Gehlen,
Head of Economic Cooperation and Development Division
Embassy of the Federal Republic of Germany
6/50 G, Shanti Path, Chanakyapuri
New Delhi -110021.
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(Ashish Sharma)


